Glencoe Oaks HOA Newsletter – April 2019



Dumpsters

It's time to clean up! The annual dumpsters will be available June 7-9.

To use the dumpster, homeowners will be expected to show proof of residence in the community by showing a driver's license or equivalent.

Accumulation reduction plan: Start in the garage!



Hillsboro Garbage Disposal requires us to make sure that we are compliant with what is disposed in the dumpster. Each dumpster will need to be staffed by a homeowner to make sure that we are not violating the policy. In order to share the burden among the community, we have created a signup genius in order to split the responsibility across homeowners in 2 hour slots. The streets that get dumpsters and the number of dumpsters is up to you!

Signup at the link below and do your part to help the neighborhood get cleaned up.

Sign Up Now!

Common Area Landscaping Changes

The irrigation has broken on the north side of the common area of Glencoe Rd. Unfortunately, the irrigation cannot be fixed without tearing up the road at great expense to the HOA. The board met and discussed options and ultimately decided to not fix the irrigation but to landscape the area with river rock. These changes will be taking place in the coming months.



Calling all Homeowners

The board is taking a poll to determine neighborhood interest in creating other community events.

Are you interested in a

BBQ/ game night/ cookie exchange / Bunko night / shredding day? Do you have a suggestion that is not listed?

Please click on the button below to respond to a quick poll. Your input will be used to determine what will be planned during the next board meeting!

Homeowner Activity Poll



2019 Glencoe Oaks HOA Board Members

President: Christian de Verteuil

Treasurer: Chad Hartley Secretary: Brandon Nuziale

Mary Jamieson Michelle McConnell Randy Wirkkala

Contact us at board@glencoeoakshoa.org

Glencoe Oaks Website

